
Draper Elementary 
School Community Council Meeting Notes 

April 10, 2013 
 
 

In attendance: 
 Principal Kenna Sorensen   Parent JoAnna Meyer 
 Employee Ginny Watts   Parent Vanessa Croshaw 
 Employee Michelle Johnson  Parent Jeremy Petersen  
 
Excused:   Tom Brand, Fengyin Lee  
 

1 Welcome  – Co-Chair JoAnna Meyer 
Introduce our new principal for the 2013-2014 school 
year, Mrs. Piper Riddle 

 
2 Principal’s Report 

• Next year there will be many changes to our faculty & 
staff.  Several teachers are transferring to other 
schools due to grade reconfiguration.  We will have a 
new group of Chinese teachers coming in and Ms. 
Sorensen is excited with those teachers that have 
been hired.  She feels it was a great year of 
candidates. 

• School Building & Ground upgrades:  Our new 
playground was completed, a new sound system in the 
gym will be installed, our ‘quiet zone’ is going to be re-
landscaped and new energy efficient lights are in 
throughout the building. There have been a lot of 
changes that only add to the beauty of our school.  
Yea!   

• Online Registration is ready and parents hopefully will 
find the process smooth. 
 

 
3 Review again School Safety & Safe Walking Plan    

• Hazardous Bus Routes 
 

4 School Community Council Bylaws follow-up 
 

5 SCC Members Two-year Term Rotations Schedule 



JoAnna Meyer, Holly Hagen, Ginny Watts and Michelle 
Johnson will rotate off the committee and we will need to 
open up positions on the ballot in the fall. 
 

 
Next Meeting:   2013-2014 school year 
 
Meeting End time: 4:30 pm 
 
  


